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OSCA CELEBRATES 
15 YEARS OF 
FAITH-BASED EDUCATION
It  seems l ike yesterday.   Yet,  15 years ago when
we opened the doors of Our Savior Christian
Academy to our community,  we did so with two
full-time teachers and 20 enrolled preschool
students.   As we start the 2021-2022 school year,
we will  welcome 140 students and 25 staff
through our doors on the f irst day of school and
graduate our third high school senior class in the
spring of 2022.  Praise Jesus!  Thank you for your
continued support of Our Savior Christian
Academy through your prayers,  f inancial  support,
and volunteer efforts.    We are truly blessed!  

"We are focused on
making an eternal

difference in the lives
of our students and

their families by
teaching them who

they are as children of
God. I hope and pray

that you all will
support our Lutheran

schools with your
prayers. May God

continue to bless our
schools so that Christ

is at the center of
everything."

Missouri  District President
 REVERAND LEE HAGEN



Teachers and Staff
Prepare for Upcoming
School Year
Painting,  cleaning,  and reorganizing are just a
few of the things Our Savior Christian Academy
staff  have been doing since May to prepare for
the upcoming school year.  

Students will  be welcomed on August 24 with a
new student coffee bar at our Smithvil le
campus and new playground equipment at the
Platte City campus,   In addition,  staff  has
worked hard in the development of new and
exciting class electives such as International
Cooking,  Digital  Broadcasting,  and Event
Management.  

Much work has gone into revamping the weekly
Chapel format,  now called Student Worship.
This year,  students will  have the opportunity to
be part of a focus group to help run and lead
this weekly worship service.

Formal practices for middle and high school
volleyball  and middle school soccer have now
started,  with games starting the end of August.   
Check out the calendar on our website to f ind
out game times and locations.
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"The focus on
everything that we
do in our schools is
to point children,

parents, and
families to Christ.
That focus is lived
on through school

clubs, concerts,
sporting events and

every interaction
between faculty and

families."

Reverand Lee Hagen
MISSOURI DISTRICT

PRESIDENT

"This school is
amazing.  I don't

know what we
would do without

the teachers, staff,
and friends we have

made over the
years.  Thank you!"

OSCA PARENT


